From: Linda Griffiths 
Sent: 30 October 2017 08:05
To: DC Support
Subject: FW: 17/00449/DISC - Middleton Stoney Road Bicester



From: Bbosa, Rashid - E&E [mailto:Rashid.Bbosa@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 27 October 2017 12:06
To: Linda Griffiths
Subject: RE: 17/00449/DISC - Middleton Stoney Road Bicester

Hi Linda,

It is strongly recommended that a CTMP particularly in busy locations shows measures taken for planned deliveries to avoid the local network and school peak periods. OCC have maintained as standard, the details that need to be incorporated in a CTMP. And delivery times have always been recommended to outside of peak periods. (please see last bullet point in my response dated 26 Sept). 

I would appreciate that delivery times are restricted to between 9am to 3:30pm. 

Kind regards,

Rashid

Rashid Bbosa
Transport Engineer – Transport Development Control
Cherwell and West Localities 
Oxfordshire County Council
County Hall
New Road
Oxford OX1 1ND


From: Linda Griffiths [mailto:Linda.Griffiths@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk] 
Sent: 25 October 2017 16:36
To: Bbosa, Rashid - E&E
Subject: FW: 17/00449/DISC - Middleton Stoney Road Bicester

Hi Rashid
Please see the comments below. Please could you advise.

Thanks
Linda

From: David Laight [mailto:David.Laight@bovishomes.co.uk] 
Sent: 25 October 2017 15:49
To: Linda Griffiths
Subject: Re: 17/00449/DISC - Middleton Stoney Road Bicester

Linda, thus has never been raised as an issue on previous phases and no reference to avoiding school pick up and drop off times is mentioned in the Kingsmere site wide CMP. Where has this requirement originated from?

Also can you please reconfirm exactly what times should be avoided around drop off and pick up.

Thanks David 

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Linda Griffiths <Linda.Griffiths@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk>
Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2017 9:59:56 AM
To: David Laight
Subject: FW: 17/00449/DISC - Middleton Stoney Road Bicester 
 
NOTE: Email originated outside of Bovis Homes.

David
Please see the comments below in respect of the CTMP for your attention and action
Regards
 
Linda Griffths BA (Hons) MRTPI
Principal Planning Officer (Major Developments)
Public Protection & Development Management
Cherwell District Council

 
 
From: Bbosa, Rashid - E&E [mailto:Rashid.Bbosa@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 25 October 2017 09:56
To: Linda Griffiths
Subject: RE: 17/00449/DISC - Middleton Stoney Road Bicester
 
Hi Linda,
 
The CTMP is lacking one important aspect – delivery times. The CTMP still fails to make a commitment for deliveries to be outside of the network and school peak times. A written commitment in this case would suffice entailing the delivery times before this condition can be discharged.
 
Kind regards,
 
Rashid
 
Rashid Bbosa
Transport Engineer – Transport Development Control
Cherwell and West Localities 
Oxfordshire County Council
County Hall
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From: Linda Griffiths [mailto:Linda.Griffiths@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk] 
Sent: 11 October 2017 13:48
To: Bbosa, Rashid - E&E
Subject: FW: 17/00449/DISC - Middleton Stoney Road Bicester
 
Hi Rashid
Further to your previous consultation response, please find attached a revised CTMP for your consideration.
 
Kind Regards
Linda

